



15 February 2021

Mr. Mohammad Zobair Hasan
Deputy Executive Director
Development Organisation of the Rural Poor (DORP)
Dhaka, Bangladesh

Dear Mr. Hasan,

On behalf of the Sanitation and Water for All (SWA) global partnership, I am pleased to welcome Development Organisation of the Rural Poor (DORP) as a partner.

I look forward to working with you in the future and supporting the relationship of Development Organisation of the Rural Poor (DORP) with us at the Secretariat, the Steering Committee, and other partners.

Please do not hesitate to let me know if there is any further information we can provide.

Yours sincerely,

Catarina de Albuquerque

Chief Executive Officer

Sanitation and Water for All

www.sanitationandwaterforall.org